
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Ruth Bastow
Subject: Re: RCN
Date: Friday, August 07, 2015 5:49:29 AM

sounds good.  staying with Hannes in Oberwinter now.  -scott

From: Ruth Bastow <ruth@globalplantcouncil.org>
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2015 5:45 AM
To: Scott Allen Jackson
Subject: Re: RCN
 
Hi Scott
I haven’t discussed this at all with Carolyn.
I think the best thing do would be to chat to Susan about this and see if she has any ideas or suggestions.
I will chat to Susan on Monday and raise the issue then.
Ruth 

On 7 Aug 2015, at 10:39, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

Hi ruth,  I know Carolyn and she may be a good person to lead the RCN. how much did you talk to her
 about it?  Should we start a discussion with her? I don't officially start for another week or so, so I can
 have a conversation until then. After that it becomes a bit more difficult due to COI...

-scott

From: Ruth Bastow <ruth@globalplantcouncil.org>
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2015 4:53 AM
To: Scott Allen Jackson
Subject: Re: RCN 
 
HI Scott
I am really sorry to hear you have a conflict of interest for this. I briefly spoke to Susan about the RCN but
 she said she was already over stretched so that is a no go.
Someone who has shown a lot of interest in DivSeek but who I don’t know personally is Carolyn J.
 Lawrence-Dill do you know her?
Apart from that I am not sure who would be a good lead for the RCN. I guess we need to get our thinking
 caps on!
Have fun in Bonn
Ruth 

On 5 Aug 2015, at 04:56, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

Hi Ruth.  I feel bad that I kept dropping this. And to compound the problem, I will be at NSF
 again (part time and from home) as one of the program officers was ill and they fell behind.
 So, I was asked to step in and help catch up. Now I'm a conflict again. 

That said, we should identify someone that is part of the larger initiative to be the PI on this.
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 I can help, as can you. I think Susan is too busy and didn't seem interested. Do you have any
 ideas?

scott

________________________________________
From: Ruth Bastow <ruth@globalplantcouncil.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2015 6:32 AM
To: Scott Allen Jackson
Subject: RCN

Hi Scott
Good to see you in Minneapolis
I really would like to follow up with you on the idea of submitting an RCN for DivSeek. I know
 that you will be busy with the bean meeting next week, but hopefully we can catch up soon
 and discuss further.
Regards
Ruth
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